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Invitation to Giving: Wassmuth Center for Human Rights and 
the Anne Frank Memorial 

 

Andrew Kukla (First, Boise) extends this invitation: 

I know... you don’t need one more project to support. You don’t need 
one more thing to do.... please bear with me a second – if  only for 
whatever trust I may have earned with you in our past work. Or just 
send me a text or call and say: what do you need Andrew! 
The Wassmuth Center exists to lift up that Idaho is not a place of 
extremist hate, White Nationalism, and Christian Exceptionalism. 
Those things are here. But that does not tell the longer story... the 
fuller story. So it is here in the heart of  Boise  a gem in the Gem 
State– that we have the Anne Frank Memorial and a witness to the 
long history of  Idaho as a place that honors the human dignity of  all 
people... while also telling the stories that say otherwise in hopes that 
we do not repeat the worst of  our past and correct the worst of  our 
present moment. 
The Wassmuth Center is building a new building and in front of  that 
building will be four “rocks” of  human rights. One of  them will say 
“Respect” and it will be sponsored by “Boise Interfaith Communi-
ties”. 
That is what I’m writing to you about. An interfaith effort across all 
our lines and divides to stand up and say we all value respect for one 
another and the work of  uplifting hope on behalf  of  those who have 
been marginalized and othered. Those for whom there have been no 
refuge. I am committed to raising $50,000 toward that effort and I am 
hoping that you personally – and possible the faith community you 
call home – will help to sponsor this project. Already over a dozen 
individuals and four faith communities have joined us including First 
Presbyterian – Boise, Hyde Park Mennonite, Collister United 
Methodist, and Boise Unitarian Universalist Fellowship. We have a 
little over $10,000 collected and now we need to grow that effort. 
 

Copied from Boise Presbytery  Cross Road Newsletter 9/2023 



 

 

10/10             Lindsey Young 

10/11             Madison Miles 

10/13       Margaret Johnson 

10/23              Kathryn Scott 

10/25          Heather Jenkins 

 

          Boise Presbytery PW Fall Retreat 

Yes ladies, there is another retreat in October.  

It is called: Finding Your Sanctuary 

This is taking place on October 21st from 9-3:30pm. 

It is being help at Covenant Presbyterian Church 

4848 N. Five Mile Rd, Boise 

Registration forms are available near the  

“Finding Your Sanctuary” flyer. 

Registration is $20  which includes lunch & child care if  
requested. An offering will be taken to support sending a 
woman to the Churchwide Gathering in August of  2024. 

Speakers are: 

Dani Forbess, Liz Ryder & Rachel Yates 

The flyer & registration forms will be in the back of  the 
church.  

LOVE INC Event 
You are invited to our Melody of 

Love  
Annual Benefit Event on Friday, 
October 20, 2023, at 7:15 pm with 

pre-event activities, including 
Silent Auction from 6:30 pm to 

7:10 pm.   
New location:  West Valley 
Campus of Eagle Christian 

Church 
10595 Cherry Lane, Nampa 
Pre-event activities: Silent 

Auction / Fellowship / Coffee 
Bar / Refreshments 

Begins at 6:30 pm and ends at 7:10 
pm. 

All proceeds from the coffee bar 
go directly to Love INC 
Event: Begins at 7:15 pm 

 
New Generation 

Kristie sent me this 
photo from Kickoff 

Sunday.  

Looks like Graham & 
Dean Hartman, along 

with Kash & Luke 
Jensen were either 

helping, or just being 
boys and enjoying 

themselves. 

I responded back that 
what I am seeing is the 

future of the Men’s 
Group!  

They are all so cute, 
and so nice to have 

some little ones coming 
to church.  

Thank You All 

Mary Thebo would like to 
thank everyone that sent her 
cards & wishes for her 98th 

birthday.  

She really appreciates it!  

Thanks, Barb  
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302 N. 3rd St. 

P O Box 789 

Parma, ID 83660 

Kirkpatrick Memorial 

Community Church 

Presbyterian Church (USA) 

Phone: 208-989-7056 

E-mail:  

office@kmccparma.com 

Like us on Facebook! 

 EVENTS: 

Sunday:       Worship      11:00am 

3rd Monday:   SSC         11:30-2:30pm  

3rd Tuesday:   Session     7:00pm 

Sunshine Cupboard 

October 16,11:30-2:30pm  

Always the 3rd Monday of 

the month 

DEACON’S REPORT  

               September 

Visits                15        

Calls                28      

Cards/Notes     29   

Funerals             1 

Communion     35 

October Deacons 

Susan Beck 

Carol Card 

Funeral Contacts: 

Susan B & Jean K 

Plus a host of many helpers 

Call Barb to reserve hall 

Website: www.kmccparma.com 

Everybody Welcome 

Especially You! 

 

THIS MONTH’S EVENTS 
 

Please check inside for 

this months events. Or 

you can check out our 

website for calendars, 

also.  

www.kmccparma.com 

10/3           Jean Kearney 

10/10             Carol Card 

10/17       Tamara Patrick 

10/24       Karen Cornwell 

10/31           Men’s Group 

          Halloween Carnival 

Scheduled for Tuesday 10/31 

6-9pm outside 

I do not have any more 
information so if  & when I get 

some, I will send it out.  


